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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/01/04 3:14 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]PMH Building Extension

  

From: Hlavnicka, Jakub < >  
Sent: 2023/10/02 6:42 AM 
To: Hemon-Morneau, Francois <Francois.HemonMorneau@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]PMH Building Extension 
  
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 
  
Good morning, 
 
It has come to my attention that the proposed, original plan to build a three-story extension 
attached to Peel Memorial Hospital has been revised to build a thirteen story extension.  
 
I am emailing you as a resident of  and expressing my displeasure at the revision 
for numerous reasons. They are as follows: 
 
- 13 stories would compromise my privacy, as I am currently unable to afford any shutters or 
blinds 
- Patient privacy would be compromised  
- The size of the building and it’s location doesn’t fit PMH’s current structure 
- I am a first responder and have been so for years. I require the natural unobstructed sunlight to 
maintain normal sleeping schedules, particularly as I work day and night shifts cycles, waking as 
early as 4am and coming home as late as 9am some days 
 
I fully support the expansion; as an emergency first responder I deal with hospitals on a weekly 
basis, however, I am hoping there can be a compromise reached in regards to the size of the 
building.  
 
I immigrated to Canada in the 90s, I have never taken any handouts and I saved my whole life to 
purchase my home. All I ask is for some consideration for your constituents whom would be 
affected by such a large expansion.  
 
Thank you for your time. I can be reached at  if you need any further follow up.  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE 

This e-mail transmission contains privileged and/or confidential information and the sender 
does not waive any related rights and obligations. The information is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity named above. Any distribution, use or copying of this e-mail 
and any attachments or the information it contains by other than an intended recipient is 
unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
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disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on or regarding the 
contents of the e-mail information is strictly prohibited. If you have received the e-mail in 
error, please notify the sender (by return e-mail or otherwise) immediately and delete all 
copies of the email together with any attachments.  
 
Peel Regional Police  
 
===---===---===---=== 

Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: 
http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx  


